Stapeley & District Parish Council

Notice of Conclusion of Audit

Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2022

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (S| 2015/234)

@)

(b)

The audit of the accounts for Stapeley & District Parish Council for the year ended
31 March 2022 has been completed and the accounts have been published.

The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by any
local government elector of the area of Stapeley & District ParishCouncil, on
application to:

Carol Jones — Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer (RFO)
By email to: caro.jones@stapeleyparishcouncil.gov.uk
Or

Phone: 07498 160 908

Arrangements will be made for inspection of the accounts at the Community Hall,
Stapeley, between the hours of 11.00 am and 2.00 pm Monday to Thursday.

Copies will be provided to any person either as paper copies, or can also be
provided electronically, at no charge.

Announcement made by: Carol Jones — Clerk/RFO

Date of announcement: 30 September 2022




